Chet Janik

From:

John Gallagher

Sent:

Monday, August 22, 2022 2:34 PM

To:

Ty Wessell; Rick Robbins

Cc:

Chet Janik

Subject:

Finance Meeting - MERS

Good afternoon.

As we resume the finance meetings I would like to ask for an item to be added to the agenda. The issue was brought up to Chet during the investigation with Clerk Crocker with regards to MERS eligibility. Our contract was modified from 10 working days per month to 20 hours. If this was the intention of the BOC I would like confirmation as does not reflect that in the minutes of any meeting that I have reviewed.

I am asking for the Finance Committee to review the MERS Eligibility to determine if the appropriate contract should reflect 10 working days or 20 hours. As this is an unresolved matter from my inquiry I would appreciate your cooperation in reviewing this.

Thank you,

John